
Supervisor meets Head of Association “Beba više” Lazarević

Supervisor Scanlan met Head of the Brčko Association “Beba više” Željko Lazarević. In their conversation, he
underscored the important role of civil society, as well as responsible and forward-looking media reporting, for
fostering positive expectations and a vision for a brighter future in Brčko.
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